- 51820

Stanley's Sanitary Service

November 15, 2007

Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

POBox 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:
This filing is submitted by Fred W. and Crystal L. Stanley, G-86, dba Stanley’s Sanitary Service.

This filing proposes a general rate increase. This increase is necessary to offset increased operating
expenses. If approved by the Commission, these rates would increase our revenues by approxi-
mately 11.2% (46,069).

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the
Wahkiakum County Commissioners and to the Mayor of Cathlamet. We will be mailing customer
Notices to all affected customers on November 15, 2007. We enclose a copy of customer notices.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Bob Cole.

Sincerely,

Syl

Crystai Stanley
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